

Our ref: 7344365 Date: 12 August 2019

Themer Slimane

Freedom of Information Act 2000

Dear Themer Slimane

This request is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Please accept my apologises for the delay.

Request

- Q1. How many children are currently accommodated by your local authority under section 20 of the Children Act 1989?
- Q2. Of the children in Q1, how many have been accommodated under section 20 for more than 3 months?
- Q3. Of the children in Q1, how many have been accommodated under section 20 for more than 6 months?
- Q4. Of the children in Q1, how many have been accommodated under section 20 for more than 12 months?

Response

How many children are currently accommodated by your local authority under section 20 of the Children Act 1989?

357.

Of the children in Q1, how many have been accommodated under section 20 for more than 3 months?

270.

Of the children in Q1, how many have been accommodated under section 20 for more than 6 months?

207.

Of the children in Q1, how many have been accommodated under section 20 for more than 12 months?

Birmingham Children's Trust PO Box 17342 Birmingham B2 2DW

Tel: 0121 303 5161 (select Option 2) **Web:** www.birminghamchildrenstrust.co.uk

Email: TrustInformation@birminghamchildrenstrust.co.uk

141.

Please quote the reference number 7344365 in any future communications.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within 40 working days from the date this authority issued its initial response to your original letter and should be addressed to:

Corporate Information Governance Team PO Box 16366 Birmingham B2 2YY

Email: infogovernance@birmingham.gov.uk

If you are still dissatisfied with the Trust's response after the internal review you have a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at:

The Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF.

Telephone: 01625 545 700 Website: www.ico.gov.uk

I will now close your request as of this date.

Yours sincerely

Alison Williamson Customer Relations Service Officer

Re Use of Public Sector Information

Where Birmingham Children's Trust is the copyright holder of any information that may be released, re-use for personal, educational or non-commercial purposes is permitted without further reference to the Trust. Where the re-use is for other purposes, such as commercial re-use, the applicant should notify the Trust in writing to seek approval or agree terms for re-

Birmingham Children's Trust PO Box 17342 Birmingham B2 2DW

ZDW Tel: 0121 303 5161 (select Option 2)
Web: www.birminghamchildrenstrust.co.uk

Email: TrustInformation@birminghamchildrenstrust.co.uk